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Good afternoon: 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few end-of-year reminders and updates regarding 

upcoming events at Loch Lomond School.  

 

Loch Lomond School is looking forward to welcoming student back to school in the fall! Students will return 

through a staggered entry process according to the following schedule: 

• Only student in Grades K – 1 attend school on Tuesday, September 7th  

• Only students in Grades 2 – 3 attend school on Wednesday, September 8th  

• Only students in Grades 4 – 5 attend school on Thursday, September 9th  

• All students in Grades K – 5 attend school on Friday, September 10th  

 

The 2021-2022 Loch Lomond School Supply List for Grades K-2 and Grades 3-5 have now been published to our 

Loch Lomond School website under the Parent Information drop down key or by following this link: 

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/Parent%20Information.aspx 

 

Parents/Caregivers are reminded to submit student fees for the 2020-2021 school year if they have not already 

done so. Student fees can be paid using SchoolCashOnline https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ or by visiting the 

school office. Student fees are $30 per student or $60 for families with two or more children.  

  

The Summer Reading Club is happening virtually at the East Branch Library this year.  Summer Reading Club (SRC) 

2021 at East Branch Library means fun virtual activities and trying to read books, eBooks, magazines, comic books, 

visit websites, or listen to audiobooks 20 minutes a day.  

• Sign up in person at East Branch – 55 McDonald St., or, online at EastBranch.PublicLibrary@gnb.ca  
• Have an adult like East Branch’s Facebook page for you to watch fun virtual programming  
• Pick up awesome grab ‘n go activity bags to go with the fun virtual programming  
• Questions? 643-7250, drop by, email, or reach out to us on social media.  
 
For a complete list of updates, future activities and events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call the 
school office at 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn 
and visit.  
 
In closing, on behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School team, we wish you a safe and enjoyable summer break. The 

school administrative office will be open on Monday, June 28th & 29th for regular office hours. Please be reminded 

that the school administrative office will be closed starting Wednesday, June 30th – Monday, August 30th.  

 
  

Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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